
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CITY OF SEDRO-WOOLLEY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Sedro-Woolley City Council will hold a public hearing at 

4:00 P.M. via Zoom on Wednesday, October 28, 2020 at the Sedro-Woolley City Hall, 

325 Metcalf Street, for the purpose of considering proposed revenue sources for the 

2021-2022 Budget, including possible increases in property tax revenues and utilities’ 

rates. 

 

Citizens are encouraged to attend this hearing or submit comments in writing before 4:30 

pm on 10/21/2020 to Doug Merriman, City Supervisor, 325 Metcalf Street, Sedro-

Woolley, WA  98284. 

 

 

 

Christine Salseina 

Deputy Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


